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Comments: The EA proposals and alternatives do not adequately address landslide risks, old growth protection,
invasive species, herbicide use, flooding, destruction of land and community concerns.

Any of the versions of clear cutting regardless of the name used, will negatively impact the land, forest,

waterways, and homes below. Considering the issues stated above, the only responsible course of action is none
at all until a thorough and more specific project plan can be designed.

The existing Forest Plan was meant to be replaced 5 years ago. The Forest Plan is needed to guide Project
Plans. It is arguable if this project fulfills the objectives of the expired Forest Plan.

Why are we not developing a new updated Forest Plan?



